
 

  

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

November 18th, 2022 

 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

Last weekend several of our student leaders visited the remembrance service to pay their respects for those who 

have fought for our country. Students took part in the service and laid a wreath in remembrance. Thanks to all who 

attended.  

Our annual Christmas show is taking place on Thursday 15th December, this year named ‘Rockin’ Around The Toddy 

Tree’ it will showcase the musical and dramatic skills of both staff and students. Refreshments will be provided, and 

it will be a lovely opportunity for our school community to get together and celebrate with some festive cheer. 

Tickets go on sale in school on Monday 28th November, and it’s cash only please. They are available from the student  

 

 

 

 

 

Up & coming dates  
Y11 Progress Evening – 24/11/22 4.30-7pm 
Christmas show tickets on sale – 28/11/22 
Headteacher virtual forum – 30/11/22 
Y9 Progress Evening – 8/12/22 4.30-7pm 
Christmas Concert – 15/12/22 6-7pm 
Break up for Christmas Holidays – 12.20pm 16/12/22 
Return to School – Weds 4/1/23  

 

 



 

office in school, or if you want to call by reception, we can sell you some tickets from there. Numbers are limited so 

be sure to get your ticket as soon as possible in order to not miss out. The money that we raise from our school 

shows goes into the budget for more school shows, such as the Wizard of Oz show we put on last year. The poster is 

at the end of this letter. 

On Thursday 24/11/22 there will be a Progress Evening for year 11. This will be a virtual event run through 

SchoolCloud. Parents and carers of students in year 11 should now have received a letter about this with all the 

information. If you have not received this letter or are having issues logging on, please contact your child’s Learning 

Manager Jemma James (j.james@todhigh.co.uk).  

Our school community continues to support the wider local community through these difficult days and whilst the 

cost of living is soaring. To this end, over the next few weeks and if you can afford to- we would be delighted to 

accept donations into school of Christmassy goods (biscuits, cakes, chocolates etc.) so that we can make up our usual 

Christmas treat bags for the most vulnerable families. I will be publishing a poster in next week’s letter containing 

more details. 

We are, of course, acutely aware that more people may be feeling financial strain this year and so, please, only 

donate if you can. Should you be experiencing particular difficulty, do reach out to us - we can point those 

experiencing hardship in the direction of all kinds of local support. Don't suffer in silence. We are here to help and 

we are all one family. This local support via festive hampers is the focus of our charitable giving, as a school, at this 

time. In the New Year we will be considering which particular charities we want to direct our support to for the rest 

of the year. 

Have a lovely weekend with your friends and families.  

Yours sincerely,  

 

 

Gill Shirt 

Headteacher 
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